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I am in support of our speech language pathologist and audiologists providing care to 

our patients across state lines. Oregon Health and Science University is a tertiary 

care center that provides care to not only Oregonians but also to those in the 

surrounding states. Providing virtual visits across state lines would allow us to 

provide continuity of care for patients that may have difficulty making the long drive to 

Portland.  


